
Opening or repurposing an 
elementary school in a 
changing neighborhood?

Community engagement with Denver Public 
Schools for the Spring 2020 Urban 
Development course.

• DPS was debating whether to sell, lease-to-
repurpose, or continuing moth-balling a 
former elementary school. 

• To help with the public engagement and 
decision process, MURP students:

• Helped to facilitate 2 large community 
meetings

• Conducted and presented results of an 
online survey of community residents

• Wrote critical essays on the public 
engagement process

• Created several market studies for DPS and 
the neighborhood to use in discussions 
about future uses
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Q14 - Why are you interested in the Rosedale 
Elementary School decision? 


